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27th November 2018

Children in Year 2
Dear parents, 

The Churches of Frodsham would like to invite the children of Year 2 to take part in a Christmas Journey. This will be a free multi – media event involving drama, puppets, music, song, crafts and storytelling.

Children will visit six scenes from the story in order to experience the Nativity and its relevance today. The journey will last for approximately one hour and is offered to Year 2 children. The journey will take place at Main Street Community Church, Frodsham on Wednesday 4th December starting at 1.45pm and finishing at approximately 2.45pm. 
Children will be transported to and from the church by staff and should be collected from school at the usual time of 3.15pm. 
Please complete the permission slip below, or email the school office to give permission before Monday 2nd December so final arrangements can be made. (admin@alvanley.cheshire.sch.uk)
Yours sincerely 

Miss Deacon
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(
Christmas Journey: Wednesday 4th December 1.45pm - 2.45pm


Child’s name  _______________ 


My child can/cannot participate in the ‘Christmas Journey.’

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………….
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